
                           
 
 

 

3rd European Midwest Micro/Macro Conference (EM3C) 
Call for Papers 

 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis, we are postponing EMMMC to December 4 and 5, 2020 and extending 
the submission deadline. Existing submissions are automatically being considered for the new dates.   
 
On December 4 and 5, 2020, the 3nd European Midwest Micro/Macro Conference (EM3C) will take place in 
Stockholm. The conference will focus on the role of microdata for macroeconomics. Microdata for the 
purposes of EM3C is broadly defined and includes (but is not limited to) survey data, administrative data, 
experimental data, expectations data, etc. Work with new, previously unexplored microdata is especially 
welcome. The macro part of EM3C is also broadly defined and includes growth and business cycle topics, 
fiscal and monetary policy, consumption, investment, labour topics, price setting, sentiment and uncertainty 
research, etc. The dinner speech will be delivered by Per Krusell (IIES). Participation is confirmed by Gregor 
Jarosch (Princeton), Alessandra Peter (NYU), Laura Pilossoph (FRBNY), and Ayşegül Şahin (UT Austin). 
 
The conference is sponsored by Institute for International Economic Studies (IIES) at Stockholm University, the 
Swedish House of Finance (SHoF), and the Federal Reserve Bank of New York (FRBNY) and is hosted at 
SHoF. EM3C is a joint initiative of economists working at the intersection of micro and macro in Europe and the 
US Midwest. Kyle Herkenhoff (Federal Reserve Bank of New York, IZA) is the lead organizer this year and 
Marieke Bos (SHoF, Stockholm School of Economics), Kurt Mitman (IIES, Stockholm University, CEPR and 
IZA), and Federica Romei (Stockholm School of Economics and CEPR) are the local organisers. 
 
The deadline for submission of papers or extended abstracts is 23:59 Pacific time on 20 August 2020. 
Preference is given to completed papers over abstracts. Submissions must be done electronically using 
the following email: emmmc2020@gmail.com with just EMMMC in the subject line (there is no need for 
further text in the body of the email). Authors of submitted papers will be notified before 15 September 2020.  
 
There is no travel funding available, but up to 2 hotel nights (for participants from outside of Europe up to 3 
hotel nights) will be covered. Financial support is provided by the European Research Council (ERC), FRBNY, 
and SHoF. Further questions regarding EM3C can be addressed to the conference organisers: 
 
Rüdiger Bachmann   Scott R. Baker   Christian Bayer   Benjamin Born 
University of Notre Dame,  Northwestern University, Bonn University  Frankfurt School of Finance 
and CEPR   and CEPR      & Management and CEPR 
rbachman@nd.edu    s-baker@kellogg.northwestern.edu christian.bayer@uni-bonn.de b.born@fs.de 
 
Marieke Bos   Kyle Herkenhoff   Moritz Kuhn   Kurt Mitman 
Swedish House of Finance, FRBNY and IZA   Bonn University  IIES, Stockholm University 
Stockholm School of Economics     and CEPR   CEPR, and IZA  
marieke.bos@hhs.se  kyle.herkenhoff@gmail.com   mokuhn@uni-bonn.de kurt.mitman@iies.su.se  
  
Federica Romei   Michael Weber  
Stockholm School of Economics  University of Chicago 
and CEPR   NBER, and CEPR 
Frederica.romei@hhs.se  Michael.Weber@chicagobooth.edu  


